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Report made at P1547 meeting concerning 6/3/03 SCC21 meeting made to P1547 on 
6/4/03 
SCC21 Report; R. DeBlasio, SCC21 Chair.   
Since DeBlasio was unable to attend, Tom Basso, P1547, P1547.2, and P1547.3 
Secretary provided a short report on SCC21 activities status based on the prior day 
meeting of SCC21 Committee Members.  Tom reported the P1547 draft standard was 
submitted to IEEE Headquarters for IEEE Standards Board consideration for approval.  
Secretary’s note:  on June 12, IEEE Std 1547 was unanimously approved by the 
Standards Board for publication by IEEE on a fast track basis targeted for summer 2003.  
Tom also reported that NREL was designated as the US Technical Advisory Group 
Administrator for the IEC United States National Committee Technical Committee 8 
(TC8) System Aspects for Electrical Energy Supply, with that IEC TC8 group 
considering interconnection issues such as undertaken in the P1547 series of standards, in 
addition to other broad system aspects.  Tom will be the contact for day-to-day 
IEC/USNC/TAG/TC8 activities.    
 
This information was obtained from IEEE website.  (searched on SCC21).  Much more 
information is available, including agendas and minutes. 
 


